Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

12-18-1986

Newsbulletin vol. 17, no. 8

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 17, no. 8" (1986). Newsbulletin. 382. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/382

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Archives

SALVE REGINA



THE NEWPORT COLLEGE

NEWSBULLETIN

Published by the Office of Public Relations, Ext. 208

Vol. 17 No. 8

December 18, 1986

IT'S COMING, COMING, COMING!



One of the funniest and fun-filled events of the school year comes on the night of the traditional...

SENIOR CLASS AUCTION!

to be held on February 12th in Carey Mansion.

All types of auction items -- enticing, exotic, entrancing extraordinary, ex-anything -- are needed to stage this fabulous extravaganza! During winter break use your creative imagination to come up with the auction prize that will be the hit of the evening. Search your attic, your basement, your Christmas stocking! Become famous on campus for your connoisseurship, your superb good taste, your skilled handicraft on display!

Bring your auction offerings to the Alumni Office on the third floor of Ochre Court, where they will be credited in your name. And, MOST OF ALL, don't forget to reserve the night of February 12 for an unforgettable session of laughs and loot!



ANNOUNCEMENTS



TOUR THE SOVIET UNION!

Sister Ann Nelson of the Politics Department invites you to join the summer tour of the Soviet Union from July 15 to July 30, 1987. An exciting itinerary is planned which includes Helsinki, Moscow, Vladimir/Suzdal, Kiev and Leningrad.

Price per person: \$2,475.00 Twin Sharing Basis

\$ 316.25 Single Supplement, Hotels Only, Based on Availability.

For further information and a brochure contact Sister Ann at extension 303 or 846-0330.

* * *

TENTH ANNUAL GOVERNOR'S BALL RAISES \$60,000

The tenth annual Salve Regina College Governor's Ball in early December attracted nearly 400 attendees to festively decorated Ochre Court. Proceeds from the event are earmarked for scholarship funds. This year's event raised over \$60,000.

Governor and Mrs. Edward D. DiPrete served as honorary chairmen and hosted the black-tie ball along with Salve President Sister Lucille McKillop. Mr. and Mrs. William J. Gilbane, Jr. of Barrington were chairmen of the Governor's Ball Planning Committee.

Patrons of the event danced to the continuous music of the Mac Chrupcala Orchestra while enjoying the environmental designs created by Richard Carbotti of Perfect Surroundings.

Salve Regina students from Sigma Phi Sigma, the Mercy National Honor Society, served as hosts and hostesses.

* * *

SALVE REGINA RECEIVES SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS

The Office of Institutional Advancement announces that the Robert R. Young Foundation of Greenwich, Connecticut recently made a grant award to Salve Regina College in the amount of \$25,000. The funds are restricted to scholarship purposes and were given on behalf of the Young Foundation and in memory of Mrs. Anita O'Keeffe Young who was a supporter of the College.

more...

SALVE REGINA RECEIVES SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS (continued)

Salve Regina also received a scholarship award from the Stop & Shop Foundation in Boston. This marks the second successive year that the trustees of the foundation have granted a five hundred dollar award for Salve scholarship.

* * *

WILLIAM HALL NAMED DIRECTOR OF FINANCE

William B. Hall of Warwick, R.I. has been named Director of Finance at Salve Regina. Mr. Hall, a University of Rhode Island graduate, is a former Auditing Department Manager at Arthur Young Company where he was employed for five years.

In his current position at Salve Regina, Mr. Hall oversees the employees and activities of the College's business office including the supervision of all accounting, auditing and reporting of budgetary control functions. He is also responsible for the preparation of all financial reports.

FACULTY NEWS

Dr. Camille Allen, Education Department, has recently been selected editor for the reading education journal, Rhode Island Reading Review. The first issue for the 1986-1987 year was recently completed and will be mailed to all members of the Rhode Island State Council of the International Reading Association. These members include classroom teachers, secondary teachers in content areas, reading specialists, administrators, college professors and pre-service teachers.

* * *

Dr. Arthur Frankel, Professor of Psychology, and Ms. Beth-Ann Trebisacci, a former psychology major at Salve and currently a graduate student at Connecticut College, are co-authors of a paper accepted for presentation at the 58th Annual Meeting of the Eastern Psychological Association to be held on April 9-12, 1987 in Arlington, Virginia. The paper, entitled "Female College Students' Perceptions of Abusive Behavior in Interpersonal Relationships as a Function of Self-Esteem and Sex-Role Orientation", describes research indicating that college women characterized by relatively high self-esteem and an androgynous sex-role orientation would react more assertively to physical and psychological abuse than their low self-esteem and feminine sex-typed counterparts.

FACULTY NEWS (continued)

John Rok, Assistant Professor of Religious Studies, was one of three members of the Rhode Island Chapter of Bread for the World invited to participate in a ceremony recognizing Senator Claiborne Pell for his efforts in the 99th Congress on behalf of hunger-related issues. During the presentation of a Letter of Commendation to Senator Pell, Mr. Rok commented on "the senator's outstanding voting record of supporting every piece of legislation which Bread for the World considered critical to assuring food security for people in the United States and abroad."

The ceremony was held December 3rd in Senator Pell's Providence Office.

* * *

Lynn Sheedy, Assistant Dean of Students, has been recently designated as the Foreign Student Advisor by Vice President/ Academic Dean, Mr. Christopher Kiernan. In this capacity Lynn will continue to work closely with all international students at Salve in helping make their transition to college life a smooth one. She coordinated last summer's first International Students' Orientation Program.

* * *

The family of the late James P. Freethy wishes to extend a most sincere and heartfelt thanks to the Salve Regina Faculty and Staff for the beautiful floral display, the Spiritual Enrollments, the many cards received, and for all the kind and loving support bestowed on us during our recent bereavement.



In loving gratitude,

Sr. Mary Edgar Freethy

** * *



The next issue of the NEWSBULLETIN will be published on January 22. Deadline for this issue will be Friday, January 16.